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RVSA Board Meeting
Thursday, April 14, 2016
RVHS 7:00pm
Meeting Minutes-
Present: Heather Zumm, Trista Ramsden, Erika Gostomski, Stacy Wood, Cory Schmidt, Amanda Olson
Registration- MAYSA is moving to a calendar year registration.  We are moving ahead with the League One registration system soon. 
Financials- Bank statement was approved.  Erin Luther will receive full refund for field prep last season. Ref checks are in the mail. Credits will be issued to RC coaching staff; they may request a check. 
Resources- Amanda has ordered new equipment as requested. Some balls were deemed unsuitable and will be replaced. A new net for one U14 goal was purchased as well as new pinnies, cones, and goalie equipment for several teams. We believe we have enough sets of corner flags so no additional flags will be ordered at this time. There was some confusion as to what equipment RC was providing its team and what we should provide. RVSA will pay for the additional U12 RC jersey needed. 
Communications- British Soccer Camp registration has begun. Emails and a notice on facebook went out and some children have already registered. Michele Their turned over materials she had received from Challenger Sports and Jen Hurley will be our new liaison with that organization. We need to find two host families for the coaches. 
Misc. – Board member positions and terms were discussed and will be addressed at the next meeting. Brenda Valek and Heather Zumm are leaving the board in June. Some current board members may consider taking on different positions for the next year. 
 The next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 10th at 7pm at the Shed. 




